
2. MAIDSTONE ROAD/WAIMAIRI ROAD INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS

The Traffic Engineer (Brian Neill), submitted a report setting out the proposed
traffic management measures required to implement the traffic plan for the
intersection and also the section of Waimairi Road north to Tudor Avenue.  It was
noted that the matter was also to be considered by the Riccarton/Wigram
Community Board and the City Services Committee.

The Board decided to support the outlined traffic management changes which
would now be considered by the City Services Committee for resolution by the
Council.

Clause 14 of this report records the Board’s delegated decision regarding the
installation of Give Way controls at nearby Tudor Avenue and St Clio Street.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


